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30 January 2024

Dear Valued Guests

Water Dispenser on Guest Floors Notice
According to the "Product Eco-responsibility (Amendment) Bill 2023" and in response to
environmental protection, starting from February 01, 2024, disposable plastic water bottles will be
replaced with a reusable water bottle in guest rooms, complemented by self-service water

dispensers located near the elevator lobby. Thank you for your understanding and support of our
environmental measures.

Should you have any questions or require further assistance, please contact us at 3716 2888.

Yours sincerely,
For and on behalf of Royal View Hotel
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Michael%{}!(}
Executive Assistant Manager - Operations
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